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News for the 
week beginning  

 6th February 2017 
What will we be doing next week? 

 

We will be continuing our Traditional Tales topic 
next week with each class learning about the 
following stories….. 
 

Chicks – The Gingerbread Man 
Hedgehogs – Goldilocks and the Three Bears 

Ducks – The Three Little Pigs 
Squirrels – Jack and the Beanstalk 
 
We will also be carrying out some end of term 
maths and reading assessments.  
 

What have we been doing this week? 
 

The children have enjoyed learning about a 
different traditional tale this week. The Ducks 
have been busy making wolf and pig hats. The 
Hedgehogs have been making chairs for Baby 
Bear. The Squirrels have been making collage 
castles and the Chicks have been  

Attendance Awards 
This week’s winning class was the 
………. with 100% attendance.  
Well done …………. 

How can you help at home? 
Last week we sent home some number cards. Please use the wow slip below to let us know how your child is 
getting on with recognising and ordering their numbers at home. 

Pop-in 
Don’t forget our pop-in next week which 
will be all about helping your child to keep 
safe on the internet. Come along and 
enjoy a coffee and help your child to make 
a poster! 

Pop-in Times 
 
1.30 – Ducks and Chicks  
2.15 - Hedgehogs and Squirrels   

 

Wow 



                 



   
 
 
 
  
 
 
 

 
   


